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“Update on the status of the Disability Consultative Committee and review of the Access Plan.”
__________________________________________________________________________________________

The Disability Consultative Committee (DCC) of Sligo County Council continues to meet with its last meeting held on 29th March, 2023.  From April 2023, the management and administration of the DCC has been moved to the Community and Economic Development Section from Corporate Services.  The DCC Work Programme will continue to be developed in consultation with the DCC Chair and the members this will include the development of a new SCC Disability, Inclusion and Access Strategy.
The ‘Access Plan document’ (2018)  may have been the title of an initial draft, but the SCC Disability Inclusion and Access Strategy 2019-2022 is the final and only document adopted by the DCC / SPC and the Council.  The review of this strategy will form part of the work plan and remit of the committee going forward. 

